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9th May, 1966.

Dear Sir,

I confirm the reservation, made by
telephone, on the 6th May, of a private
room for the Anglo-Catalan Society's
lunch at 1 p.m. on Saturday, 24th Sep-
tember, lMembers are likely to arrive
for sherry at 12.45. Ve expect the
number to be abcout thirty but we shgll
let you know the precise number nearer
the time. The President of the Society,
Professor Arthue Terry, will be writing
to you about the menu,

Tours faithfully,

AsD.Ueyermond,
Hon, Secretary of the
Anglo~Catalan Society.

The Manager,
Martinez Restaurant,
25 Swallow St.,

%'I.



